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Outreach: Assistance with Photogrammetry of the Eyster Collection 
 
Staff from the Northeast and East Central Region trained and assisted staff from the Southeast 
Region in documenting the artifact from the Eyster Collection of the Florida Keys using 
photogrammetric methods. Staff photographed, created meshed models, and 3D printed 20 
artifacts ranging from precontact shell tools to Florida East Coast Railroad ceramics. The digital 
models are curated on Sketchfab (url: https://sketchfab.com/fpan/collections/eyster-collection-of-
the-florida-keys) and the printed models will go on display in a small museum in the Keys.  

 
Precontact pottery replicas from the Eyster Collection, 3D printed and painted by staff. 

 
Outreach: Assisting UF/Flagler College Field School 
 
The Northeast and East Central Regions assisted with the joint field school of the University of 
Florida and Flagler College. Staff hosted a Heritage Monitoring Scouts (HMS Florida) workshop 
and took students to monitor the Old St. Augustine Lighthouse. Staff also worked with students 



to train them in photogrammetric methods, including digitizing artifacts from Fort Mose. (url: 
https://sketchfab.com/fpan/collections/fort-mose) 

 

 
UF/Flagler College field school students monitoring the Old St. Augustine Lighthouse. 

 
 
 

FPAN in the Media: 
 

 “Flagler College receives a $600K grant for Guana peninsula project,” Ponte Vedra 
Recorder 

o https://pontevedrarecorder.com/stories/flagler-college-receives-a-600k-grant-for-
guana-peninsula-project,14154 


